
    HI Folks 

 Another year has come and gone, and what a year it’s 

been. 2020 started out without the bridge being complete. For-

tunately it was finished even with the virus. Corona virus hit us 

hard. All the tours I had scheduled had to be canceled along 

with Iron Rail Days. As you know that is our big fund raiser leav-

ing us a little behind. We did have  a silent auction in October 

which  added to our bank account. All other activities had to be 

canceled. The good news is we have a new WW1 Memorial 

park which we will be taking care of in the future. As the weath-

er gets better stop by and check it out.  

     We had to replace the rain gutter on the museum which was 

damaged last winter. 

     The Bank is in need of some repairs. The spouting on the 

back side needs replaced along with the soffit. Hopefully the 

repairs can be completed his summer. 

     Book sales have fallen off so if you know anyone interested 

let us know. We do have a fifth book available. If you like what's 

in this newsletter you’ll enjoy this book.  

  My thanks to all who have contributed to making 

Mount Savage a wonderful place to live.   

See You  Around Town                                                Dennis L. Lashley   
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Coming Events:  
 
Iron Rail Days 
Sept. 11—12 
 
 
 

If you haven’t re-
newed your 2020  
membership. Please 
remember to send 
your dues ($7.00)  
and any extra dona-
tions to : 
 
Mt Savage Historical 
Society. 
PO Box 401 
Mt Savage MD. 



1853 September 9     Fire at Mt Savage  - We learned that the foundry and machine 
shop buildings of the Mt Savage Iron Company near Cumberland were destroyed by 
fire at 2 o’clock yesterday morning. The  valuable tools, machinery and stock were 
mostly saved.  Loss between 5,000 and $ 6,000. 

1854: The dwelling of Mr. Thomas Mullany, was consumed by fire a few nights ago 
Peter Skelly. A boarder, lost a trunk in the flames containing clothing and $50 money. 

1857 John W. Brown invent "rolls" for the manufacture of " T " rails 

1857 The works were shut down in December 1857, but resumed operations of both the 
smelting and rolling operations in the spring to make rails and fulfill a government con-
tract for cannonballs. 

1850"s   Frostburg tunnel constructed.   
Originally constructed in the pre-Civil War years of the mid 1850s, the subdivision 
served as a mainline for the Cumberland & Pennsylvania Railroad between Cumber-
land, MD, and Westernport, MD. Following the Civil War, coal production expanded in 
the Georges Creek Valley as did the numerous branch lines to serve the many coal load-
ers. This boom along with C&P passenger trains between the many mining towns made 
this line a high density piece of railroad, like many coal railroads of that era. 

1861: Large scale fire brick manufacture began. Mount Savage bricks were in demand by other industries 
because of the superior quality of the native clay. 

One of the earliest wire tram systems in this country was a line built for the Mount Savage Fire Brick and 
Mining Company, by Mr. E. G. Spilsbury, who was then the American representative of the Hodgson Wire 
Rope Tramway Company. 

1862: Construction began on Saint Patrick's’ Catholic Church. 

1864  Jan. 26   C&P Railroad purchase of Georges Creek Coal and Iron Company and Railroad. 

1865: Saint Patrick's Catholic Church was formally dedicated 

1865-1870 Henry Weber and Brother open a market garden 

1866: The C&P locomotive shops were established in Mt. Savage under the direction of James Millhol-
land and employed as many as 600 men. 

1868: The Cumberland and Pennsylvania Railroads’ Mt. Savage Shops produced its first home-built loco-
motive, and until the 1940s, built or rebuilt one hundred steam locomotives and other rolling stock. 

1870: February 28th, Consolidated Coal Company to the Mt. Savage Fire Brick and Mining Company con-
veyed all the described deed from the Mount Savage Iron Company to the Union Mining Company. 

1870  Blast furnace was in Blast for the last time in early spring 



In 1914 William Farrell purchased 2 lots from 
the Union Mining Company to build his  store 
which was an ACME market. 
In 1918 he opened  the second floor  for a 
dance hall. 
In 1927 he sold the building to the Fire De-
partment. 
In 1940 the Fire Department rented the front 
portion to Andy Lennox to open an A&P mar-
ket which remained open to the early 50’s 

1907 February 25 



September 23  1939 September 23  1940 



New WW1 Memorial Park located on the site of the old Fire hall. Dedicated to 
the men who gave their lives for our country during WW1. This spring it should 
be green with  new land scraping. 

1909 April 



2014 Mt. Savage Historical Society Membership Form 

   We rely on dues, donations and fundraisers to keep our organization opera-
tional. All donations go to renovating and maintaining our historic buildings and 
sites. It also allows us to continue educational programs for area children. Please 
take a few minutes to fill out and return this form to the address provided, along 
with your dues and donations. We appreciate your support & thank you for 
helping to preserve the rich history of our town. 

Name______________________________________Phone_________________ 

Mailing Address____________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address_____________________________________________________ 

Dues  $7.00 per member ______________Extra Donation_________________ 

We need help with different events and projects that we hold throughout the year. 
Please indicate here, if you would be able to help in any capacity: 

Please return this form, along with $7.00 per member to: 

Mount Savage Historical Society 
P.O. 401 
Mount Savage Md.   21545 


